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Patricia Woodley <patriciawoodley@yahoo.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 12:15 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ - RIN 3038-AC61

January 23, 2010

Patricia Woodley
4111 S. Maryland Ave
Chicago, IL 60653
Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear David Stawick or Commodity Secretary,

I am requesting that you NOT continue the proposal to lower the leverage in the FOREX trading
market. All traders know that trading is risky and we are well away of the risks in trading. We should
be allowed to choose the amount of leverage. Please do not take this choice away from us.

Sincerely,

Patricia Woodley

Ms. Patricia Woodley
PatriciaWoodley@yahoo.com
(630) 302-1032


